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Guernsey Document Duty update

October 2017

It has been announced today that the Document Duty (Guernsey) Law, 2017 and the Document Duty (Anti-Avoidance) (Guernsey) Law,
2017, received Royal Assent on 11th October, 2017.

It is proposed that, subject to the approval of the necessary Ordinances by the Legislative Review Panel and the registration of the
Orders in Council by the Royal Court on 13th November, 2017, the new regime will commence on 15th November, 2017.

Click here to read our previous article on what these changes will mean.
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For more information please contact:

Paul Nettleship
Partner // Guernsey
t:+44 (0) 1481 734200 // e:paul.nettleship@collascrill.com

Jason Green
Senior Partner // Guernsey
t:+44 (0) 1481 734216 // e:jason.green@collascrill.com
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